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July 31, 2017

Andrew W. Pupke

Director, Pinellas County Real Estate Management Department
Pinellas County Government

509 East Avenue South

Clearwater, FL 33756

Dear Mr. Pupke:

This letter is to confirm that R’Club Child Care, Inc. is acknowledging the proposed
agreement with the County for the revised scope and approval to the form of the
agreement as it was recently presented to me. We are so very appreciative of the
support of the Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners and thank them for
their commitment to early childhood education in our community and especually in
the Midtown area of south St Petersburg

The $150,000 in BP funds not only help make this much needed renovation and
expansion of the Happy Workers Learning Center possible, but have helped us
attract another $350,000 from the State of Fiorida and over $200,000 in private
contributions. We are working on a plan for some $800,000 in renovations and
refurnishing, etc.

Again, piease_ accept our most sincere appreciatiori.f_or the support and for the
flexibility in revising_the scope of the County’s funding for us.

Sincerely, |
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Maria L. Scruggs, Chairwoman
Happy Worker's Learning Center
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